Memorial
Healthcare System

PUBLIC NOTICE BY
SOUTH BROWARD HOSPITAL DISTRICT

The public is advised that South Broward Hospital District will conduct a meeting to open bids for the
following construction project:

Memorial Hospital Pembroke
Roof Replacement
7800 Sheridan Street
Pembroke Pines, FL 33026

Description: Exterior Roof repair/replacement project for the MHP facility. Approx 92,500

SF. New deck repairs, new specified traffic coatings, new flashing, sheet metal and accessories,
new roof insulation, new specified SBS modified roofing assembly, new liquid-applied roof
membrane system, new metal standing seam roofing and lightning protection system.

The meeting will be held on Monday, November 11, 2024, at 4:30 P.M. DST, at the Executive Conference
Room, 3111 Stirling Road, Hollywood, Florida 33312.

Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting virtually and should be aware that the meeting
is subject to change or cancellation. The phone number is 1-650-479-3207 and meeting number (access
code) is 2305 280 6791.

Any person wishing to appeal any decision made by the South Broward Hospital District with respect to
any matter considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the proceedings, and for such
purposes may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes
the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is made.

We are an equal opportunity agency. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act,
any person requiring special accommaodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the South
Broward Hospital District at least 7 days before the meeting by contacting Vanessa Nazario, Director of
Diversity, Equity & Inclusion at vnazario@mhs.net or at (954) 276-5293. If you are hearing or speech
impaired, please contact the South Broward Hospital District using the Florida Relay Service at 1-800-955-
8771 (TDD) or at 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Dated this 4" day of November 2024
SOUTH BROWARD HOSPITAL DISTRICT
3501 Johnson Street

Hollywood, Florida 33021
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